

**MZSSNA MINUTES**  
**November 19, 2025**

**Open with a moment of silence @ 6:32 PM, followed by Service Prayer.**

**Attendance:**

Trusted Servants			Trusted Servants			Members @ Large
<b>Facilitator</b>	Scott M.	P	<b>PR (Local committee)</b>	OPEN		Dez G.
<b>Co Facilitator</b>	OPEN		<b>Facilities</b>	Ben T.	P	Bryan A. Kansas City, MO
<b>Treasurer</b>	Randie B.	P	<b>Local Host</b>	OPEN		Laura B. Kansas City, KS
<b>Co-Treasurer</b>	OPEN					Scott K.
<b>Recorder</b>	Katie C.	P				Laurie S.
<b>Arts &amp; Graphics</b>	Alicia A.	P				Barry B.
<b>Merchandise</b>	OPEN					Kristen R. Lonestar Region, TX
<b>Registration</b>	Amber C.	P				
<b>Programming</b>	Mark F.	P				
<b>IT</b>	OPEN					

**Introductions were made** (see members at large in attendance above)

**NA-versaries:** Kristen R. 22 Years 10/23

**Approval of July Minutes:** No minutes available

**Reports:**

**Facilitator:** No Report. Attended programming committee meeting and doing background stuff

**Co Facilitator:** OPEN

**Recorder:** Didn't get information prior to leaving meeting, did not complete minutes

**Treasurer:** Went to visit Mary B., able to speak with her and daughter and get the two squares we needed. Got with daughter and got square and bank account information in Randi's name.

**Co Treasurer:** OPEN

**Arts & Graphics:** Once we get going with registration, do we need new flyers? What is needed? Please collaborate directly, unsure of the next steps.

**Merchandise:** OPEN

**Registration:** Good evening

I don't have much to report. I started a registration flyer but I until we know what merch and banquet items will be in at a standstill. I'll coordinate with Alicia once we have that information to complete the flyer.

**Programming:** Met night prior (Nov. 18<sup>th</sup>), started working on a program with Chat GPT.

**IT:** OPEN

**PR to Professionals:** OPEN

**Facilities:** Reached out and got in contact with new contact person, received new menu from caterers for the 2026 year and posted in discord under Host tab

**Host:** OPEN

### **Old Business**

- Merchandise is open  
Bryan A submitted service resume via discord
  - Concern was voiced about not having clean time requirement at start of position
    - Unanimously voted in
- Food and beverage budget discussed
  - Ben T. is setting a meeting for a facilities committee meeting – Dec. 3<sup>rd</sup> @ 6:30 PM

### **New Business**

- Co-Treasurer is open
  - Kristen R. submitted service resume via discord
    - Unanimously voted in
  - Scott K switched to a homegroup that is within the Southern Zone, service resume submitted via discord
    - Concern was voiced that he doesn't live in a region within our zone
    - It was pointed out that the guidelines were written pre-zoom era
    - It was pointed out he had to step down as treasurer previously
    - Not on meeting to answer questions
- Laurie S. proposed a workshop on facilitating and CBDM run by Laura B.
  - Mark F. will bring the idea to the programming meeting

**Next Meeting December 17<sup>th</sup> 6:30pm CDT**

**Close @ 7:32 PM with the 3<sup>rd</sup> Step Prayer**